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A MESSAGE FROM MRS WALSH 

We have very important dates coming up, with children’s performances, 

we hope to see you there. 

The children enjoyed the Black Country Museum and got a first hand  

understanding of what hardship was like in the olden days, and the 

school elves have been hard at work in school putting up festive decorations, bringing    

seasonal joy to dark days. 

Please see our school website for updates in the event of bad weather. 

A Message from Miss Stackhouse 

Dear Children and Parents, 

 

I have some news that I would like to share with you, and I have 

made a very tough decision to leave Palfrey Infant School at the end 

of this term in December. 

 

I would like to say a huge thank you to all of you that I have had the pleasure of teaching 

over the last 16 years. It has been a privilege getting to know you and your family whilst 

putting your trust in me to do the very best for your children. I have loved being part of 

the Palfrey family.  

I hold a special place in my heart for each and every one of you and I wish you all the very 

best for the future. 

 

I hope to still bump into you from time to time, please say hello! 

 

But for now, let's work as hard as always but also enjoy the last few weeks we have left 

together. 

Love  

Miss Stackhouse. 
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PE DAYS 

This years PE days are: 

Monday: Year 2 

Tuesday: Year 1 

Wednesday: Year 1 and Year 2 

Thursday: Nursery and Reception 

 

Please can they come to school in their PE kits 

After School Clubs—Please come in PE Kits on thier selected day 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Download and sign up to the Asda Rewards app.  Opt into the cash pot for schools campaign and select 

primary school or select ‘schools in Need’ 

 

2.  Shop in store across Asda and George or online at Asda com   Asda will donate a percentage of your shop 

 to your chosen school eash time you shop and scan. 

 

3. Asda does the rest. The money raised will be donated through parent kind to schools to spend on what they 

need most. This wont affect your own cash pot earn. 

 

Once opted in and selected a school, we will add £1 to your chosen schools Cashpot to help get them started.  

Each school will get an additional £50 added to their Cashpot, after at least one customer has shopped and 

scanned their Rewards app 



Year 1 and 2 Phonics  

 

Year 1 and 2 are inviting parents to a phonics/ reading session to see how the 

teachers teach phonic speed sounds and to hear a story read to the class. 

 

The following dates are: 

 

Monday 9th December 2024 at 2.40pm—Year 1 

 

Tuesday 10th December 2024 at 2.40pm—Year 2 

 

All Parents welcome. Please make sure you are on time. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

 

This years Christmas Jumper Day is on Friday 13th 

December 2024. Children can wear a festive jumper 

or their own clothes.  

Please donate £1.00 to Save the Children Fund through School Gateway. 



Reception Stay and Play Sessions 

Reception will be inviting parents to work with their child in 

class, focusing on Reading, Writing and Maths. 

 

All Sessions will be from 2pm—3pm. 

Please add the following dates to your diaries: 

 

• Monday 16th December 2024  9.15am—10.15am Christmas Performance 

• Tuesday 4th February 2025 

• Wednesday 2nd April 2025 

• Wednesday 14th May 2025 

• Wednesday 2nd July 2025 

 

 

Nursery Parent Stay and play Sessions 

Nursery will be inviting parents to work with their child in class, 

focusing on Reading, Writing and Maths. 

 

All sessions will be from 10am—11am and 2pm—3pm 

Please add the following dates to your diaries: 

 

• Thursday 19th December 2024—Nursery songs in the Hall—10.30am and 

2.30pm 

• Monday 3rd February 2025 

• Tuesday 1st April 2025 

• Tuesday 13th May 2025 

• Tuesday 1st July 2025—Graduation Picnic 

 



 

BEING IN SCHOOL EVERY DAY IS VERY IMPORTANT TO YOUR CHILDS 

LEARNING 



 

Free School Meals 2024. 

 

 

We would like all parents to sign up for the Free School Meals within school. Your child 

may be entitled to the pupil premium  funding. This is a grant given by the government to 

schools in England to decrease the attainment gap for the most disadvantaged children, 

whether by income or by family upheaval.  

Please access the link and complete the online form here: Free school meals | Walsall Council  

 

  

https://go.walsall.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/schools-in-walsall/school-meals/free-school-meals


New School Times 



 

Dates for your Diary:  

 

• 9th December—Year 1 Phonics/ Reading Session 2.40pm 

• 10th December—Year 2 Phonics/ Reading Session 2.40pm 

• 13th December—Christmas Jumper Day 

• 13th December—Christmas Lunch 

• 16th December—Reception play to parents 9.30am 

• 18th December— Year 2 Songs—9.30am in the Hall 

• 19th December—Nursery Songs to parents—10.30am and 2.30pm 

• 19th December—Christmas Parties and a visit from Santa. Please only  

bring shop brought food for the parties. NO NUTS. 

• 20th December—School Breaks up for the Christmas Holiday at 1pm 

• 6th January 2025—Children return to school—Normal time 

Weather Watch. 

 

With winter approaching and the prospect of cold/ snowy weath-

er we do everything we can to keep our school open. Our website 

banner will be the first to be updated with open and closure in-

formation should the weather turn for the worst. 

 

We are committed to keeping our school open through out the winter months, please 

take care and give yourself plenty of time to get to school. 

 

 


